
At 12:30 on Sunday, July 21st, members of the congregation of the First Unitarian 
Universalists of San Francisco, in a time that calls for bold resistance, will take to the 
streets at Franklin and Geary. Through visuals, words and drama we will make our 
concerns public as we call upon all people of conscience to persist, intensify and 
broaden our efforts to make real the growing cry:  Never Again is Now! Close the 
Camps!  We do so . .  

 

And 

 

 

Please Join us. 


